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8th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Falconry Experience 
 
As the end of our academic year approaches, we are keen to organise an exciting experience 
for the children. In line with this term’s topic, “Castles”, we have arranged for a visit from a 
falconry group for Year 1 on Wednesday 7th July 2021. The children will be able to see the 
birds and watch them fly. The team from the falconry centre will also explain to the children 
about how the falcons were used during the time we have been studying. 
 
The cost of this experience is £4.00 per child, to be paid no later than Friday 25th June 2021, 
via Parent Pay. We ask that you provide consent for your child to take part in this experience 
via email, using the class email address. ph.y1homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk. 

 
Within the email, please provide the following information: 

 Name of Child: 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Year 1 Falconry Experience: 

 I confirm that I have paid £4.00 on ParentPay. 
 
In the afternoon, of the same day, we will also be having our medieval banquet. Children are 
invited to come out of school uniform and can dress as princesses or knights or as any other 
character with a medieval theme. On this day, as we will still be having outdoor break/lunch 
times, weather permitting, please ensure children have suitable footwear and clothing. 
Sunhats are recommended in hot weather.  
 
I hope that, as in the past, we can rely on parent support for this kind of venture, but should 
sufficient contributions not be received it will be necessary, unfortunately, to abandon our 
plans. If this were to happen we will, of course, refund any monies paid.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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